
 

Dear Parents and carers 
  
On behalf of all the staff I would like to wish you a Happy New 
Year. I hope that you all had a lovely break! 
  
It has been a great start to the term, although chilly, and the chil-
dren have all settled in well, back to their learning. Curriculum 
plans are on our school website, so please do have a look at the 
learning that will take place this term for your child. At the end of 
the term we will be giving out reports to inform you of your 
child’s current attainment and progress this year. 
  
Although a quick half term we have lots of trips planned which I 
know the children will really enjoy. The newsletter will continue 
to go out fortnightly with all important dates and this will also be 
shared on our Facebook page and website. 
  
As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
  
Warmest wishes 
  
Demelza Bolton 

Diary Dates 

JANUARY 

16/23rd/30th  Year 3 Swimming 

18th PIZZA & ICE-CREAM Lunchtime Special 

FEBRUARY 

7th Year 2 Airport Visit 

12th - 16th Half Term 

19th INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED 

12th January 

Newsletter 

FOOTBALL CLUB 

REMINDER: 

 MRS PARSONS SAYS: 

 

‘PLEASE REMEMBER TO 

BRING YOUR FOOTBALL 

BOOTS AND SHIN PADS!’ 

 



 

 
BY POPULAR REQUEST - Lunchtime Special  

Thursday 18th January  

PIZZA & ICE-CREAM DAY 



 

 

 

 
 

 

93.8% 

92% 

97.1% = Year 1 

96.2% = Year 3 & 5 

96.1% = Year 4 


